E ) 25th Septembey, 1924.

Dear Mr.,Lesuwenburg,
There have recently been four vessels
built in Holland for the Curacaosche Seheepvaart My, ,

. viz:- "JULIETA", built at Amsterdam, and the "MARTINA",
and "MARSELLA" built by the Rotterdam Drydock Co; also
the "MARI.UITA", a smaller vessel built by the Rotterdam
Drydock Co.

le find that we have for filing purposes

very few of the approved plans, although we appear to

have a set of copies. It ie mueh preferable for the
approved plans to be retained here with the First Entry
Reports on the vessel, o that they may be available at
any time, and I should be much obliged if you would
kindly look into the matter and let me know whether you
have mmy of the approved plans in the Office, or at

Amsterdam, and would send them over here for filing.

Yours faithfully,

ReLeehwenburg, lsd.,
ROTTERDAM. | lovd's Reaict
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